
Entering 7G Math Summer Homework

Dear Students,

I hope you had a wonderful school year and are enjoying your summer! To
make sure the math skills you learned in your 6th grade course stay fresh in your
mind, I have put together some questions for you. It will review many of the
topics that you learned this year. Use the link below to access the Google Form.
This assignment will be counted as your first grade for the quarter.

7G Math Summer Homework

I hope you continue to enjoy your summer! I look forward to seeing you in
September!

All the best,
Mr. Scotti

https://forms.gle/jjsesZaxasRVxJ8s5

